
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to remind you about the upcoming parental 

feedback survey that we have launched. 

Your input is incredibly important to us as it helps us improve our school and better serve our 

students. 

If you haven't had the chance to complete the survey yet, please take a moment to do so. The 

survey will remain open until [Survey Deadline]. 

You can access the survey through the following link: [Survey Link] 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. We look forward to hearing your 

valuable feedback! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

